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Dear colleagues, 
 

The review includes 7 recommendations, of which one is addressed to the legislative and/or 
governing bodies and 6 to the executive heads. The review also contains 15 informal 
recommendations. 
 

To read the review highlights and appendix, click here  
 

 

We are pleased to share the JIU Report (JIU/REP/2023/8) on the Review of the use of non-staff 
personnel and related contractual modalities in the United Nations system organizations This 
report is a follow-up report to the 2014 JIU review on the same topic. 
 
As the issue of non-staff contracts has been subject to debate in FICSA Council for many years, 
FICSA would like to encourage all members to use the pertinent recommendations in 2024 JIU 
Report in related discussions with your administrations. FICSA will also ensure that there is 
follow-up on the relevant recommendations at the meetings of the High-Level Committee on 
Management (HLCM) and the Human Resources Network (HRN) and all other relevant fora. 
 
The JIU review found that non-staff personnel constitute a significant portion of the total 
workforce of the United Nations system organizations. Basically, the United Nations system 
has a dual workforce: regular staff and non-staff. Regular staff have the legal status of an 
employment relationship with the organization, while non-staff have the legal status of an 
independent contractor relationship. Regular staff have predictable contracts and enjoy full 
staff rights, benefits and entitlements, while non-staff have precarious contracts and no or 
limited benefits and entitlements. 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fabsolis.us5.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D277e9a74f829776319bc291fd%26id%3Deb2616ae86%26e%3D69e7bfff75&data=05%7C02%7Cficsa%40un.org%7Cc9b615abe4a84e2e3fa008dc3def5a0b%7C0f9e35db544f4f60bdcc5ea416e6dc70%7C0%7C0%7C638453345410699322%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=QdpdCdOk8qW1sHz3MCD1pMZ0KZTmv4Kcgzm0Es8HrG4%3D&reserved=0
https://www.unjiu.org/sites/www.unjiu.org/files/jiu_document_files/products/en/reports-notes/JIU%20Products/JIU_REP_2014_8_Final.pdf


To read the full report, click here   
 

 
Please share this information with your membership 

 
__________________________ 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fabsolis.us5.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D277e9a74f829776319bc291fd%26id%3D7c0df0c79b%26e%3D69e7bfff75&data=05%7C02%7Cficsa%40un.org%7Cc9b615abe4a84e2e3fa008dc3def5a0b%7C0f9e35db544f4f60bdcc5ea416e6dc70%7C0%7C0%7C638453345410709421%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=etjBqg4CicpkcuuXdt1wN%2F38juwPsoNxlIRozUEKZ%2Bk%3D&reserved=0

